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November 9, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We are excited to begin our Hybrid Learning Plan on Monday, November 16!  If you have chosen to send 

your child to school under the Hybrid Learning Plan, please read this very important information.  This 

includes a necessary daily screening form to confirm your child’s health status, which hybrid rotation 

group your child will attend, and a complete hybrid rotation calendar.  All the information in this letter 

can be located in the Genesis Parent Portal.  It will also be posted on district and school web pages. 

 

1. To ensure the health and safety of students and staff, parents must confirm their child’s daily 

heath status. This can only be done by electronically submitting the COVID DAILY PARENT 

FORM on the days your child will be attending in-person learning.  The COVID DAILY 

PARENT FORM can be found in Genesis under the “Forms” tab.  Complete directions for 

accessing this form can be found here. 

 

For everyone’s safety, parents must complete the COVID DAILY PARENT FORM every day 

prior to a student’s arrival to school.  Students who arrive to school without completing this form 

will not be allowed to attend class.  A lack of consistently completing this electronic form will 

result in the student being placed on an all-remote schedule. 

 

2. Your child’s hybrid rotation group is listed in Genesis, in the summary sheet under your child’s 

photo. Complete directions to find your child’s rotation group assignment can be found here. 

 

3. A calendar detailing which hybrid group attends school each day can be found here. 

 

4. If your child rides the bus to and from school, information will follow LATER IN THE WEEK 

for an updated time schedule. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and if you have any questions, please contact your building principal. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Frank Ranelli 
 

 

https://parents.pway.org/piscataway/sis/view?gohome=true
https://piscatawayschools.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=66720500
https://piscatawayschools.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=66720502
https://piscatawayschools.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=66720504

